Letter to Copyright Office,

To whom it may concern. | am concerned about your proposed fee
hikes. The basic change for photographers would be an electronic
filing that now has a fee of $35 would go to $65. A paper filing that
now is $65 would go to $100. | am concerned that increased fees will
deter the registration of images by photographers such as myself and
my friends, because of the higher cost and myself. Please don't
raise your fees to almost twice what we now pay. Please keep your
fees for registering images by photographers to the $35 it is now.
Thank you for this consideration.

Thank you, diane m pizza, diane pizza photography, Novato, Ca
94949



